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SOUTHERN ASSOCIATION OF COLLEGES AND SCHOOLS
COMMISSION ON COLLEGES

October 24,2012

Dr. Diane Taylor

Assistant Vice President for

Academic Programs and Accreditation
Tarleton State University

1333 West Washington Street

Box T-0010

Stephenville, TX 76402

Dear Dr. Taylor:

Thank you for your letter of September 5, 2012, responding to my letter of May 4, 2011, in
which I had asked further questions about the Master of Science in Accounting degree program
which began fall term 2011.

Four of the Accounting faculty hold terminal degrees in the discipline; a new position was added
in 2011, in anticipation of the degree program’s implementation. Thirteen new courses were
added to the curriculum for the program. Key databases to support the program were added to
the library’s holdings. No new courses were required in supporting fields.

Since the Master of Science in Accounting does not represent a significant departure from
your approved curriculum, we accept the late notification and request no additional
information from you.

Best regards,
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Belle S. Wheelan, Ph.D.
President
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cc:  Dr. F. Dominic Dottavio, President
Dr. Claudette H. Williams
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